
SEND Open Events 
South Essex Colleges Group   

At South Essex Colleges Group we understand that open events can be busy and noisy and not 
suitable for all students with some finding them challenging.  After the success of our SEND open 
events in 2023, we will be hosting additional open events specifically for students who will be 
coming to college in 2025 with an EHCP.  These events will give your learners and their 
parents/guardians the opportunity to visit the campus when it is quieter, have a look around and 
speak to some of the staff who will be assisting them whilst at college. 

Staff from our Additional Learning Support Team / Supported Internships and Pathway to 
Independence as well as our Admissions team will be available to offer advice and guidance. 

Should a learner require more course specific information we can arrange a one-to-one 
appointment with a member of that team at a later date. 

Whichever type of learning your students need; South Essex College Group has the right course. To 
find out more about our courses visit: https://www.southessex.ac.uk/search . 

 

DATES 

3rd December | 5-7pm 
THURROCK COLLEGE 

4th December |5-7pm 
SOUTHEND CITY COLLEGE 

10th Dec |5-7pm 
BASILDON COLLEGE - Centre for Digital Technologies 

 
 

Please visit https://www.southessex.ac.uk/events for more information. 
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